
Rosters- Ministry 
Usher 
Sun 13th      10am Joan Simpson 
     5pm Terri Rick 
Sun 20th   10am  Pauline Radosavljevic 
     5pm Mary Bennett 

Reader/ Commentator 
Sun 13th      10am Joan Simpson Susan Tighe 
     5pm Paul Mackay Jan Payne 
Sun 20th   10am  Jo-Anne Brown Mike Introna 
     5pm Fran Robertson Terri Rick 
Altar Servers 
Sun 13th       10am ……. 
Sun 20th       10am ……. 

Children’s Liturgy 

Sun 13th       10am   Kellie Summerville 

Sun 20th       10am   Carol Byrne 

Altar Linen    
Sun 13th        Meredith Coe 
Sun 20th        Gaie Mooney 

Morning Tea   
Sun 13th    Mary-Anne Fraser 
Sun 20th    Parish Luncheon Group 

FLOWERS:    assisted by Claire Neumeyer 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe /C             
1st Reading     2 Samuel 5:1-3 
2nd  Reading    Colossians 1: 12-20 
Gospel -         Luke 23: 35-43 

 

Acolyte 
Sun 13th      10am Andrea Bosco   

     5pm Liturgy  
Sun 20th   10am  Kaitlyn Bosco 

     5pm Darren Steinke 

Special   Ministers-suspended Chalice- 1 minister  

Sun 13th      10am Joan Simpson  
     5pm Darren Steinke 
Sun 20th   10am  Jo-Anne Brown 
     5pm Mary Bennett 

 
 

Cleaning   NEW VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED PLEASE  
Nov 20th        Sue McPhie Leah Baker, Bernadette Moser 
Nov 27th        Carol Byrne Julie Upton Pam Stewart 

 

Hospital 

Sun 13th      Joan Simpson 
Sun 20th         Jan McLean 
 

Please continue to sanitise your hands and mask are 

recommended, maintain social distance to keep us all 

safe. Please take your Bulletin home, Thank you. 

TAP n Go is available in Church 
entrance for your donations. $15 

each tap (Archdiocese split 

donation’s as $5 to 1st Colln/$10 to 

the 2nd colln.) 

 

 

 

       Parish Priest: Fr Mick Mac Andrew 

   Phone:02-8331 7609 Presbytery 
  Phone: Mobile: 0419 010 870 

 Assisting Priest: XXXX 
  

 Wednesdays- Fr. is at Bombala Parish 

 Mass:  9.30am & Delegate 2nd Wed 10.30am 

 Parish Secretary: 

 Mrs Sharon Nesbitt   02 8331 7609 

Office Opening Hours  

Mon Wed Thu open hours 9am-1pm/ 2-4pm  

  Email: snowymonaro@cg.org.au                  

www.cg,org.au/cooma 

Sacramental Program 

 Phone:       0419 010 870 Fr Mick 

 Email: snowymonaro@cg.org.au   

St Patrick's Parish School  

 Principal: 

 Mrs Frances Robertson 

 Cnr Murray & Vale Street, Cooma 

 Phone: 02 6452 1721 

 Fax:            02 64523974 

 http://stpatscooma.nsw.edu.au 

www.facebook.com/stpatscatholicparishcooma 

 Parish Pastoral Council: 

 Darren 0429 904 291                 

 

  

 

ST PATRICK’S PARISH 
FAMILY 

Three Parishes Together 

 
 

 

 

Daylight Saving changes* 

  

 St Patrick’s Cooma Mass Time  

Mass Sunday’s at 10am & 5pm 

2nd & 5th Sunday 5pm LITURGY 
 Cooma Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Sunday 4:00 – 4:30pm 

Weekday  

Priest Retreat at Galong 

Adaminaby 

Mass 4th Sunday *8am 

 

Nimmitabel 

Mass 3rd & 5th  Sunday  

*6pm Sat Vigil Mass 

1st 2nd,4th Sun- LITURGY Sat 6pm 

Numeralla 

Mass 2nd  5.30pm   

LITURGY 4th Sunday 5.30pm 

Berridale 

Mass 2nd Sunday 10am Mass 

Mass 4th Sunday 10am 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

1st 3rd & 5th Sunday 

Jindabyne 
 

1st 3rd  & 5th LITURGY 6pm Sat 

2nd Sunday 10am Mass 

4th Sunday 6pm Sat Vigil Mass 

 

 

 

  

http://www.cg,org.au/cooma
http://stpatscooma.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.facebook.com/stpatscatholicparishcooma


 

 

Please Pray for our Recently Deceased,  
Anniversaries & Special Intentions:  

“We have loved them in life, let us not forget  

them in death”:   
Rosemary Canavan sister of Helen Rolfe, funeral St 

Patrick’s, Monday 21st 11am); Alan Hannigan; 

Pat McDonald. 

November is the Month of Holy Souls. 

We remember all our family and friends. 

Prayers for our Sick: “May they be comforted 

through the Spirit of healing:   

Jara Gregor, Dorothy Gibson, Terri Rick, 

Amelia Zeija, Lola Povey, Warren Hinds,  

Margaret Frazer, Honey Brackel, Belinda Mercer, 

June Dykes, George Dykes, Josephine Mondolo, 

Franco Mondolo, Gary Watkins, Alice Johnson,  

Mary Hanna, Angela Blyton, Clare Nowland,  

Marie McCulloch, Pauline Taffa 

 
 

Priest’s Retreat 
Please keep all the priests of the Archdiocese in your 

prayers as they attend the annual retreat at Galong 

this coming week. 

 

Cooma Parish Luncheon Sunday 27th 

November 
Our last luncheon for the year will be held in the 

parish centre. Please bring a plate to share. 

 

Thank You-  
Catholic Missions say thank you for your 

contributions to their annual appeal. 

 

 

 

 

Baptism Welcome into our Church Family 
We join with Luke and Rebecca Abraham in 

celebrating the Baptism of their children, 

Benji James, Gracie May and Sadie Evelyn this 

weekend at St Patrick’s Cooma. 

 
Thank You 
Thanks to George Karooz, Pat Barron and Yr 5 

students at St Patrick’s for their work in the Cooma 

grounds over the past weeks. 
 

 

 

     Pope Francis on discernment 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

My recent Apostolic Journey to Bahrain was 
occasioned by the international Forum for 

Dialogue, which brought together leaders of 
different religions in the service of peace. 
Dialogue is in fact “the oxygen of peace”, 

opening minds and hearts to encounter and 
breaking down the walls of violence and division. 
In our world, torn by war and conflict, religious 
and civil leaders, and all persons of good will, 

are challenged to look beyond narrow interests 
and to seek the unity and peace of the entire 

human family. My visit to Bahrain, a 
predominantly Muslim country, was yet another 

step in the promising journey of dialogue, 
encounter and fraternal cooperation between 
Christians and Muslims. In those days, I was 
also able to join Christian leaders in a choral 
prayer for peace and to celebrate Holy Mass 

with the Catholic community of Bahrain and the 
greater Gulf region. May the prayers of Our Lady 
of Arabia confirm them in their joyful witness of 
faith and help all believers to persevere on the 

path to peace, understanding and fraternal 
coexistence. 

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/travels/2022/outside/documents/bahrain-2022.html

